
                             NEW TEST 
NOTIFICATION DATE:  July 19, 2022   

                                                       EFFECTIVE DATE:  August 16, 2022 

QUESTIONS: Contact your Allina Health Laboratory account representative, or our Client Services department 
 

Telephone: 612-863-4678 • 800-281-4379 
centrallabclientservices@allina.com 

www.allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory 

 

CRYOGLOBULIN WITH QUANTITATIVE REFLEX 
14596/LAB14596 

 

QUICK REFERENCE 
 
Effective August 16, 2022, Allina Health Laboratory will offer the Cryoglobulin with quantitative reflex 
assay (14596/LAB14596) assay referred to LabCorp. 
 

DETAILS 
 

 
 
Complete test information will be available in the Test Catalog on the effective date; however, there will 
be no changes to the current specimen collection or processing information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are an interfaced client, and this is a test that you may utilize at your facility, contact your Account 
representative to obtain build information and arrange testing. 
 


